Debra Thomeson

From: Sharon Hunter <akhunters@ak.net>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:41 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Emergency plan ratification

First | want to thank you for all your time and thoughtful effort to safely guide our community this year throughout all
the difficulties we have been experiencing.

What | have been hearing has entailed respectful discussion and listening to various viewpaoints to reach a rational plan
for eventualities requiring immediate response from the people charged with keeping our community and its citizens
safe. There will always be people from one perspective or another who will think any plan is too much or too little and
be dissatisfied.

A good plan must be based on the best knowledge at any given moment and not on denial of basic good public health
measures. It is right and necessary that our assembly passes the emergency ordinance which can and will be used if and
when a need arises. | believe the allegations that having a plan in place will ensure it will be used without reason are not
warranted.

Thank you

Sharon Hunter



